
Roseberry Topping  

Our Hartlepool school put on their walking shoes and took off on an adventure hiking up the steep Roseberry topping this month, the group 

showed amazing support for each with lots of encouragement and team work. After reaching the 320m peak we took in the scenic views, 

captured some photos for our memory board before making the descend back down and exploring the woodland area which wraps around 

Roseberry’s lower slopes along with spotting some wildlife. A great achievement for all who took part! 

 



 

 

 

 


